
 

Chocolate Tombola! 
The School Council to organise a Chocolate 
Tombola event on the 28th March to raise 

money for the school playground. 
 

Please could you donate some chocolate to our event; 
this could be an Easter Egg, a chocolate bunny, a bar 
of chocolate, a box of chocolates…. Anything made of 

chocolate of any size! 
The School Council have contacted the local 

supermarkets for donations and has already had some 
responses.  We will also have a ‘Guess the name of 

the Rabbit’ and ‘How many eggs in the jar?’ 
Please support our School Council! 

Please bring donations in by Tuesday 27
th

 March. 
Thank you 

 

 


